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On Friday 29th March, Mummies are invited to come into Nursery for a Stay and Play session. 
There will be two sessions, one in the morning after Early Work until 10:00am and one in the afternoon from 2:00-3:00pm.

We are holding two sessions due to the number of adults that we can accommodate in the Nursery.
If you have a preference as to which session you would like to attend, please speak to a member of staff, otherwise an allocated slot will be chosen for you.

We look forward to seeing you.

Nursery staff

